
2024-2025 Budget 

Highlights

Brunswick River Cottages
The Shire of Harvey has included $3.6 million in the Budget 
to progress the Brunswick River Cottages. This Project is 
a social and affordable housing development designed 
to support older community members living in Brunswick 
Junction.

Yarloop Timber Mill Workshops
The Shire is recommencing the $5.3 million Yarloop Timber 
Mill Workshops Redevelopment and Interpretative Project. 
This Project will tell multiple stories about local industrial 
history, timber milling, local people, and the 2016 fire.

Leschenault Volunteer Bush Fire Brigade
The Shire has set aside self-supporting loan funding to carry 
out much needed upgrades to Leschenault Volunteer Bush 
Fire Brigade facilities. This funding will ensure our volunteer 
firefighters continue to have a safe premises.



Harvey Golf Club
The Shire is supporting the Harvey Golf Club expansion 
project. This will ensure the Club can meet the needs of local 
golfers and the growing Harvey Region community. 

Brunswick Tennis Club
The Shire has set aside funds for Brunswick Tennis Club court 
reconstruction works. This will ensure tennis players have safe 
and adequate playing surfaces to practice their swing. 

Binningup Surf Life Saving Club
Binningup Surf Life Saving Club will receive funds for building 
upgrades. This funding will assist Club users and ensure a 
high-quality facility that supports local swimmers, training 
opportunities and coastal safety.

The Pav
The Pav (Pavilion) within the Leschenault Recreation Park 
will receive a $250,000 boost. This will support site 
improvements and benefit the Harvey Region’s growing 
sporting community. 

Myalup Beach Road
The Shire will improve driver safety with $250,000 allocated 
for Myalup Beach Road hazard reduction activities. The 
money will pay for road widening and the removal of 
roadside threats. 



Binningup Skatepark
The Shire has set aside $100,000 for Binningup Skatepark 
design and redevelopment works. This will increase the 
recreational offering for Binningup community members, 
especially youth. 

Leschenault Recreation Park
The Shire has allocated funds for design planning at Oval 7 
and Oval 8 at the Leschenault Recreation Park. Funds have 
also been allocated for oval renewal works at Oval 2. 

Harvey Accessible Playground
The Harvey Accessible Playground will come to life with a 
$100,000 injection for design and documentation. This will 
help the Shire improve access and inclusion in the Harvey 
Region, as well as create a space local families love.

Harvey Recreation Ground
The Shire has put $2 million towards developments at the 
Harvey Recreation Ground. This will fund improvements to 
the Ground’s drainage network and keep the playing surfaces 
safe and well-maintained. 

Travers Drive and Cathedral Avenue 
Traffic management at Travers Drive and Cathedral Avenue 
in Australind will improve thanks to a $570,000 boost in the 
2024-2025 Budget. This funding will support intersection 
upgrades and improve traffic flow. 



For project updates, 
connect with us on 

Facebook. 

 4 | Advocacy Priorities 2020-2021


